EAST COAST JAPANESE AMERICANS FOR REDRESS

Og¢tober 2351981

Mr. Angus Macbeth

Director

Commission on Wartime Relocation
and Internment of Civilians

726 Jackson Place, N.W. Suite 2020

New Executive Bldg.

Washington, D.C. 20506

Dear Mr. Macbeth:

We were extremely pleased to learn from Joan Bernstein's
office that the hearing date for New York has been set
for November 23rd. May we have a confirmation in writing!

Even though your staff was in flux before you came on
board, Tom Kometani has been constant in maintaining an
open dialogue with your office. We not only appreciate
his resolute efforts but the staff's willingness to pro-
vide us with constructive suggestions and guidelines.

Non-professionals in politics as we are, our committees
are working in earnest to help make this event informative

and worthwhile if not downright exciting. We will continue

to cooperate the best we can and look forward to an excep-
tionally interesting hearing in New York.

Sincerely,

Michi Kobi and Sasha Hohri

Co-Chairpersons
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